
Letter for MRI Scan Preparation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the preparation required for your upcoming MRI scan 

scheduled on [Insert Date] at [Insert Time]. As you are currently pregnant, we want to ensure 

your safety and that of your baby during the procedure. 

Preparation Instructions: 

• Please inform the technologist or radiologist about your pregnancy before the scan. 

• Wear comfortable, loose-fitting clothing without any metal zippers, buttons, or 

accessories. 

• Do not apply any lotion, powder, or perfumes on the day of the scan. 

• If you are breastfeeding, please discuss with your healthcare provider if special 

precautions are needed. 

• Arrive at least 30 minutes early to complete any necessary paperwork. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the MRI procedure, please feel free to contact 

our office at [Insert Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Facility Name] 


